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June 5, 2020 

 

TO ALL OWNERS/RESIDENTS OF 1210 RADOM STREET 

UPDATE TO COMMON AREA HALLWAYS  

 

Management is quite excited to announce that the Board of Directors has 

approved to have all hallways and suite door frames updated. Contractors 

will be on site starting Monday, June 8, 2020 to start the prepping for this 

project. They will be starting on the 19th floor and working towards the 

ground floor. This project is anticipated to take approximately 3 weeks to 

complete.  

Please ensure that you are mindful of entering and exiting your door so that 

the contractors are not interrupted. Once we get to the point that your suite 

door frame will be painted, I will be advising you via writing as the suite 

door will need to remain open for a few hours to ensure quality drying. 

We will be hiring a security company at that point to ensure the safety of all 

owners’ suites.  

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 

contact the management office at 905.839.1246 or via email at 

vlewis@citysitespm.com 

Looking forward to the feedback from all owners and residents. 

Stay Safe & Healthy, 

 

Vanessa Lewis 

Property Manager 
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